
 

 

9th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Chortlon Park Cross Country and Fun Run- Years 4,5,6 
                                                                                        

Your child has been invited to take part in the Manchester Schools Cross Country event. This is an 

exciting opportunity for children in Years 4, 5 and 6 to take part in a friendly competition alongside 

neighbouring schools.  

 

This will take place at Chorlton Park, Nell Lane. This is a two-week league and your child will attend both 

fixtures: 

 

Fixture 1 (approx. 1200m):   Tuesday 14th September from 3.45pm until 4.45pm 

Fixture 2 (slightly longer):  Tuesday 21st September from 3.45pm until 4.45pm 

 

If your child is interested in taking part, please fill out this Google form by Monday 13th September: 

 

https://forms.gle/UKe31gWsGPQWL9oJA 

 

This event will take place after school and although staff from school will be present, you will be 

required to bring your child to the event and stay with them until they have completed their race. Please 

collect your child from school at 3:15pm to ensure you arrive on time. 

 

Of course, COVID is still with us and although this is an outdoor venue we will be looking to 

maintain social distancing as much as possible throughout the event.   

 

Kind regards,  

PE Team  

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/UKe31gWsGPQWL9oJA

